PRODUCT SUPPORT BULLETIN
NORDCO BULLETIN NO. 286

DATE: April 26, 1999
MACHINE: Auto-Lift

SERIAL
NUMBER(S): 201-79610

SUBJECT: Rail Clamp Pressure Reducing Valve Replacement

There have been reports from the field of the Rail Clamp Pressure Reducing Vave, part number
1606471 not maintaining its pressure setting. This valve is set at 500 psi. |If the pressure setting
goes above 1000psi, damage to the frame can result.

To solve this problem, we are replacing the 1606471 vave with a different pressure reducing
valve, part number 1606480. This valve has been tested extensively in the field and was found to
hold its pressure setting very well. All production Auto-Lifts starting with s/n 790611 use this
valve.

A kit to convert to this new pressure reducing valve is available. This kit contains the valve,
mounting brackets, fittings and instructions. The change can be made in about an hour. TheKkit is
part number 98790007. Please call your NORDCO representative or the NORDCO parts
department for price and availability.



